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Welcome back Little River! The Little River Health Service Center has resumed clinical hours.
We remain reduced staffing at this time for the safety of our patients and staff members. We
have evenly separated the patient flow within the clinic. We continue to practice social
distancing among staff and patients. We kindly recommend patients entering the Health
Service Center to wear a mask or some type of facial covering. At this time, only the patient is
allowed in the building. Only one parent per child or power of attorney allowed with the patient
when needed. Please be patience with staff, you will be required to have your temperature
checked and a questionnaire befaore you are allowed to proceed within the clinic. Thermal
devices will be installed shortly within the clinic to allow quicker and easier assessment of

patient’s temperature.



The Little River Health Service Center continues to maintain extreme cleanliness and
sterilization throughout the clinic. The examination rooms and public spaces are maintained
continuously throughout the day and evenings. We have implemented several devices to help
filter and circulate the air space. All employees are required to wear a Medical/Surgical Mask
while in the Health Service Center. All employees are required to continue proper hand washing
throughout the day. There are multiple hand sanitizer devices throughout the clinic. We kindly
ask patients upon arrival and entry into the clinic space to use the hand sanitizer devices
throughout. Sneeze guards are currently being installed throughout the clinic and pharmacy
areas as well.

Thank you everyone for your patience and understanding during this unusual time. Please
continue to stay healthy. We will be fine. This will resolve. During this time, remember your
loved ones both current and past. Care for one another and give support where it's needed. Be
conscious of your personal hygiene and continue to eat well, sleep well, and be well everyonel

Bless you all and continue to remain strong!



